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Accomplishments of the Fall 2013 Semester 

- Reviewed Scholarship Policy and made recommendations to the Senate 

- Reviewed the Fall Enrollment Report and led a discussion of it at the November Senate 

meeting 

- Initiated discussion of how the academic scholarships would be awarded.  

- Began discussion of retention rates and strategies for improvement 

 

Accomplishments of the Spring 2014 Semester 

- Received information regarding the Finish in Four Campaign.  

- Met with Kristin Cohen to collect information about the progress that has been made 

regarding the implementation of the scholarship policy. 

- Met with the Transfer Experience Office to collect information about what can be done 

and ways that faculty can support their efforts. The information was presented at the 

Senate meeting on Thursday, May 1st. The Committee believes that the Transfer 

Experience Office has many great ideas and strategies in place to support transfer 

students. It is believed that no further discussion of this topic needs to occur at this 

time.  

 

Items for Further Discussion: 

- Review the retention rates and discuss strategies for improvement. 

- Further review the Finish in Four Campaign and its impact on student 

retention/graduation rates. 

- Continue the discussion of how the academic scholarships could be awarded. The idea 

was proposed to allow programs within the school to write proposals in order to be 

considered for scholarship money. The committee thought that this provided an 

equitable way to distribute the money among programs. This will be revisited at a future 

meeting. 


